3321 Belmead Lane
Tyler, Texas 75701
September 30, 1976

Thank you for your letter of September 27, 1976 regarding the majorette election
at Boulter Junior High School . :

The scoring on all score sheets has been investigated personally by representatives
of the committee, and based on the report presented it is our finding that the election
-was conducted fairly.

The committee is recommending that in the future the judges be instructed that there
be no erasures on the score sheets.

Sincerely yours,

(Mrs) R. E. Knox, Jr.

Tyler Biracial Committee

ces \/.u/dge William Wayne Justice
Mr. Dale Barnes
Mr. Jim Plyler
Mr. Wayne Kilgore



